
Construction Start Notice:
2024Alley Improvements
July 25, 2024

Alley North of Simpson Street and East of Ashland Avenue

Description

This newsletter is to inform you that the sewer and paving work related to the above-referenced

project is scheduled to begin within the next two weeks and is expected to be completed within

approximately four to six weeks, weather permitting. A notice will be posted at the entrance of the

alley in advance of construction with the exact start date. The alley will be closed to traffic during this

time. We kindly ask that you remove all vehicles from garages and/or parking areas before the start

date. Note that work will not be continuously active to allow the concrete time to cure and gain

adequate strength before opening the alley to traffic.

In coordination with the Recycling and Environmental Maintenance Division, pickup of refuse and

recycling will occur in front of your property at the curb starting when the alley is closed until the alley

is open to traffic.

In coordination with the Parking Enforcement Division, street sweeping and neighborhood

restrictions will not be enforced for a one-block radius around the affected alley during construction

in order to accommodate the increased need for street parking.

Contractor

The contractor for this project is Capitol Cement Co., Inc. (6231 N. Pulaski Road, Chicago, IL 60646).

City of Evanston, PublicWorks Agency
Questions? 847-448-4311
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City Contact

This project will be monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau. If you have any

questions or concerns during construction, please do not hesitate to contact the Resident Engineer,

Rich Munizzo, at (312) 533-0148. Questions about the project in general should be directed to Bridget

Nash, Senior Project Manager, at (847) 448-8102 or bnash@cityofevanston.org.
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